
 

Dear Parent: 
 
Music lessons are available to your child free through the Allen County-Scottsville Band 
Program.  Have you given thought to this important phase of  your child’s education? 
 
Children who learn to play an instrument learn discipline, cooperation, and a new way to a 
fuller, richer life. The band program automatically places them in worthwhile school 
activities and gives them something interesting and pleasurable to do in their leisure time. 
 
Representatives from Royal Music Co., Inc. will be at Bazzell Middle School on Monday, 
August 8th, 2016 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m. Stop by at your convenience with your son or 
daughter to select an instrument.  This should take only ten to fifteen minutes. 
 
You may obtain an instrument through our rental plan. The rent you pay applies to the 
instrument should you decide to purchase. This is an interest-free agreement. 
 

PLEASE BE PREPARED TO PAY A DEPOSIT AT THIS MEETING. 
 

It is important for the director to know exactly who will be in beginning band and make sure 
that they have instruments selected and reserved. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Respectfully, 

Shawn Huff Greg Lyons 
Director of  Bands President 
Allen County Schools Royal Music Co., Inc. 
  
 

 
 

 
 

     ROYAL MUSIC CO., INC. 

P. O. Box 866 
830 Fairview Ave., Suite B1 
Bowling Green, KY 42102 

(270) 842-9435 (800) 633-6156 


